
November 17, 1919.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of

your favour of the 14th instant, making application for

the position of Chiefenglable for the Marine pro-

vinces.

In reply I beg to say that no pro¬

vision has been made by the Department for the appoint-

ment of a Chief Constable, and it will, therefore, not be

possible to favourably consider your application.

Yours truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Isaac Peters, Esq.,

Lennox Island,

Prince Edward Island.
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